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RHS Parent Parent/Booster Club Non-profit EIN# 68-0294148 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
The cornerstone of Rocklin High School continues to be our high-quality education.  Rocklin High School over the 
last twenty-one years has achieved an outstanding record of success. Each year, we continue to deliver an 
exceptional education to more than 1,800 students. In Placer County, Rocklin High School is ranked first in 
comprehensive high schools, based on API.  
 
But statistics only tell part of out story. Behind this record of achievement are outstanding people who have 
benefited from the excellence offered by Rocklin High School. As a community, we have had many opportunities 
to see these young people up close – in our neighborhoods and working in community businesses.  
 
The Rocklin High School Parent/Booster Club will be hosting its 1st Annual “Night of Thunder” on Saturday, 
September 27th, 2014. This event will consist of a dinner, dessert, live/silent auction, music and RHS celebrity 
servers. Our focus behind this event is to join our community together in support of our students. This event will be 
our largest fundraiser for the 2014 – 2015 school year.  
 
We expect this event will provide an opportunity for parents and community members to come together and 
establish continuing partnerships. In addition we hope to raise funds for the never-ending needs to deliver an 
exceptional education to all students.  
 
We are approaching businesses like yours to ask for a tax-deductible contribution for our “Night of Thunder”.  To 
be successful, we need the involvement of people like you.  
 
Sponsorships: There are several levels of sponsorships ranging from $100.00 to $1,500.00 
 
Donations: We also need local businesses to assist with in-kind donations of catered food and services and 
desirable auction items. We want to be sure that those who support “Night of Thunder” be recognized for that 
support. Your business name and contact information will appear in event literature, on our web site, and through 
signage the night of the event.  
 
If you have any questionas, feel free to e-mail Kristi Durose at kristidurose@starstream.net or Dave Stewart at 
dstewart@rocklin.k12.ca.us. Please complete the attached sponsorship form and mail to RHS. To find out more 
about “Night of Thunder” visit our web site –  rhsparentclub.com 
 
We look forward to a partnership that drives your business while enriching the education of our Rocklin High 
School students. 
 
Rocklin High School Parent/Booster Club is a 501(c) (3) entity; your donation may be tax deductible to the 
maximum extent allowed by law. Our EIN number is 68-0294148 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 
 

  David             Dave      Kristi 
  David Bills                                                               Dave Stewart                   Kristi Durose 
RHS Principal                                                 RHS Athletic Director                                          Event Chair 
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